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A57 Link Roads 

Further to my relevant representation (Registration Identification Number 20029712) I am 

writing to propose that the Inspectorate undertake the following site visit, which I believe 

will greatly assist in this Examination. 

The Applicant’s  transport diagrams for the High Peak  (Highways England 6.5 

Environmental Statement - Appendix 2.1 - Traffic Data) suggest diversion of traffic in 

Glossopdale from the A57, where there are AQMAs, onto alternative routes. I therefore 

propose a visit which navigates these routes to consider their capacity, character and 

features during relevant periods am and pm. 

I am a long term resident of the area, having lived here since birth and I am especially 

familiar with the Shaw Lane/Dinting area  As I 

work full time I would require notice to secure leave for participation. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Stephen Bagshaw 

 




